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MEMORIAL GIFTS RECEIVED IN 
SUPPORT OF JERSEY RESEARCH AND YOUTH PROGRAMS 

 
Reynoldsburg, Ohio, August 23, 2018—Memorial gifts have been received for two endowments 
managed by the American Jersey Cattle Association. 
 
Gifts to the AJCC Research Foundation in honor of Walter I. Goodrich, West Danville, Vt., were 
made by Eric, Barbara, and Kenneth Bean, West Danville, Vt.; Richard W. Bothfeld, Hallowell, 
Maine; Phillip N. and Pierrette Bouchard, Franklin, Vt.; Jack Eldridge, Swanton, Vt.; Gregory 
Gervais, St. Albans, Vt.; Frederick S. Goodrich, Sanbornville, N.H.; Dennis Kauppila, Barnet, 
Vt.; Kenneth and Barbara Norris, Peacham, Vt.; and Franklin Northwest Supervisory Union, 
Swanton, Vt. 
 
A gift was also received for Jersey Youth Academy in memory of Willene Shealy, Newberry, 
S.C., from Delaine Smith, Joey Pendleton and David Blankenship, Shelbyville, Tenn. She was 
the mother of Patricia Stiles, Clear Brook, Va. 
 
Contributions are exempt from Federal income taxes under Section 501(c)(3) of the Internal 
Revenue Code. For more information on contributing to these or other permanent funds, contact 
the Development Department at 614/322-4456. 
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